

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

Friday 2nd May 2025

MUGA update

Dear Parents and Carers of Ecclesall Primary School,

On Tuesday 29th April 2025, the application for the development of a MUGA (Multi-used games area) was approved by Sheffield City Council planning committee.

We will now look at a range of options for improving the provision of outdoor PE for pupils.

We will keep you updated.

Kind regards,

Emma Hardy Headteacher Ecclesall Primary School Kevin Corke Chair of Governors Ecclesall Primary School